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Is your family thinking about matching? 

 

Then the Parents Matching Convocation (PMC) is not to be missed! 

 

The PMC is a great opportunity for parents to understand the Matching Process, learn from families who 

have had successful matching experiences, network with other families, and consider possible matching 

candidates. This will also be a great opportunity for Matching Supporters to connect with families and 

other Matching Supporters. This national Parents Matching Convocation will be held at the Dallas Family 

Church on July 12-14, 2019. 

 

There will also be an opportunity to be trained as a Matching Supporter. The training will take place all 

day on Friday, July 12 and the morning of Sunday, July 14. 

 

All matching candidates will have the opportunity to display a profile at the event. Please create a profile 

on BFMatch,org to display a profile. 

 

Registration coming soon! We hope to see you there. 

 

Reflections from past participants: 

 

"It was an excellent opportunity to feel again the common culture we share and to not feel alone in this 

matching process." 

 

"I came here ignorant of the matching process and I am leaving knowledgeable and confident that this is a 

matching process that works." 

 

"Testimonies are the most meaningful part to me because it gives me hope and encouragement to 

continue in my search for a spouse." 

 

"It was very informative and well organized. Many years of experience has led up to this convocation. We 

look forward to moving ahead on this matching process." 

 

"I feel embraced in the love of a community that wants to do the very best to bring happiness to Heavenly 

Parents, True Parents and our future generations." 

 

 


